
 
 

 
 
Iberville Parish: 
 
In partnership with Ochsner Clinic Foundation, Iberville Parish Council has 
entered into a Cooperative Endeavor Agreement by which the Parish would fund 
the acquisition of a new site to build and equip a freestanding emergency 
department open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, operated by Ochsner Health 
System as an extension of Ochsner Medical Center on O'Neal Lane in Baton 
Rouge. This new facility will provide access to high quality healthcare 
services accompanied by an ambulatory care center that would support the 
emergency department and provide diagnostic laboratory, radiology, scheduled 
physician primary care and Ochsner specialists offices and Ochsner Clinic 
services.  
 
The Ochsner Mission: 
 
Our mission: We Serve, Heal, Lead, Educate and Innovate. 
 
The Ochsner Culture of Yes: 
 
Years ago while Ochsner employees and physicians worked together to care for 
patients during Hurricane Katrina, the Ochsner Culture of Yes was created. 
 During the disaster Ochsner employees from hospital administration to 
surgeons pitched in – serving food to coworkers, organizing supplies, doing 
whatever was needed to get the job done.  One of the physicians posted a 
sign saying Yes, At Ochsner You Can to represent the culture of cooperation 
and service that resulted from the storm.  Even now, in 2011, Ochsner Baton 
Rouge employees still wear the Culture of Yes pin as a reminder that we all 
must do our part to provide the best care possible to our patients. 
 
Who is Ochsner Health System? 
 
Ochsner Health System is southeast Louisiana’s largest non-profit, academic, 
multi-specialty, healthcare delivery system with eight hospitals and over 38 
health centers in Louisiana. Ochsner employs more than 12,500 employees, 
over 850 physicians in over 90 medical specialties and sub-specialties and 
conducts over 300 clinical research trials annually. Ochsner Health System 
is proud to be a tobacco free environment. 
 
What services are offered locally? 
 
Ochsner’s Baton Rouge services include six local health centers and Ochsner 
Medical Center – Baton Rouge, a full service acute care hospital located at 
I-12 and O’Neal Lane.  Ochsner employs more than 1,000 locally, including 
nearly 100 physicians.  Ochsner accepts most major insurance plans. 
 


